
 

New Creation Fellowship Church 
a member of Mennonite Church USA 
221 Muse Street Newton KS 67114  
Church office: 316.283.1363 
Website: www.newcreationnewton.com  
 
PASTOR:  
Shana Green 316-928-9222 pastor@newcreationnewton.com 
 
OFFICE ASSISTANT: 
Brenda Mays 316.283.1363 ncfcoffice.assistant@gmail.com 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE TEAM CONTACT:  
George Krievins 316-288-9432 jpkrievins@me.com 
 
CONGREGATIONAL CARE TEAM CONTACT: 
Kristin Neufeld Epp 316.217.5650 newcreationpreschool@gmail.com 
 
LEADERSHIP and CONGREGATION RELATIONS TEAM: 
John Murray 620.951.0115 johnm327@gmail.com 
Leia Lawrence 620.245.8538 LM8Lawrence@gmail.com 
Becky Miller 620-747-0351 rjbmiller31@gmail.com 
 

At New Creation we seek to celebrate our 

differences as gifts and blessings - our differences 

in color, gender, sexual orientation, and the many 

other ways we are categorized by the world. You 

are welcome in this place as we journey together, 

discerning how to follow Jesus more faithfully. 
 

 

Western District Conference: Pray for the WDC Annual Assembly 

planning team, as they prepare for our annual conference gathering 

August 2-4 at First Mennonite Church in Beatrice, NE on the theme Nos 

Transformamos en Comunidad / In Community We Transform. 

 

In California, where Mennonite Mission Network’s San Francisco MVS 

unit is located, many people who have full-time jobs are not able to pay 

rent on a one-bedroom apartment. Most of the MVS participants are 

working with agencies that provide low-income housing. They ask that we 

pray and work to transform the unjust systems that cause homelessness. 

 

 
 

New Creation 
Fellowship Church 
June 2, 2024  

 
 
 
Prelude 

Opening song: Seek Ye First ....................................... VT 417 

Welcome, introductions and announcements 

Meditative music and lighting the peace lamp 

Quietly, Peacefully  ...................................................... VT 533 

I Want to Walk With You, Jesus  ................. HOS 130 / screen 

When Peace Like a River  ........................................... VT 617 

Offering 

Children’s time ................................................... Janice Regier 

Scripture 

Sermon ................................................... Pastor Shana Green 

Communion 

Sharing and praying together ......................... O God, hear us 

Sending song: The Peace of the Earth Be with You .... VT 838 

Benediction ............................................. Pastor Shana Green 
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Contributions May 26:  General Fund: $1671 

 

 June 2 June 9 

Worship leader Megan T Megan T 

Speaker Pastor Shana G Renee R 

Song leader Vicki L Krista M 

Musicians Rhonda H Ian GG 

Children’s time Janice R ? 

Audio & video George K & Aaron R Rich S & Galen M 

Childcare Brenda M & Eliza E Olivia E & Kelven M 

Care of building Lawrence/Stucky family ? 

Communion 
servers 

Audrey R, Chuck N, 
Bonnie N, Ruth M 

n/a 

 

Childcare is provided following Children’s Time for children 2nd grade and 

younger.  Also, a changing table and rocking chair are in the basement. 

 

The next Congregational Meeting will be June 9 at 9:00 in the sanctuary 

or on zoom.  The Admin Team will be presenting the budget, and we will be 

testing consensus.  A detailed proposed budget will be emailed to church 

participants by June 2. Please contact any Admin Team member (George, 

Megan or Galen) with any questions. 

 

Communion: We serve gluten free pretzels and grape juice.  Everyone is 

invited to participate. 

 

Church Contributions:  Would you like to have your church contributions 

automatically withdrawn from your checking account on the 10th of each 

month?  Brenda will be sending out a google form or you can ask her for a 

paper form for you to complete and return to the church office. Feel free to 

contact Brenda if you have questions. 

 

WDC Annual Assembly: Our Assembly theme is “In Community We 

Transform/Transformamos en Comunidad” (Romans 12). We’ll be exploring 

what authentic Anabaptist Christian community looks and sounds like today 

in WDC and beyond. How do followers of Jesus share the good news and 

minister in Jesus’ name for justice, hope, peace, and new life? Join us at 

the WDC Annual Assembly, August 2-4, 2024 at First Mennonite Church, 

Beatrice, NE. 

 

Childcare:  We try to provide childcare after Children’s Time each Sunday 

during worship.  However, we have several Sundays this summer without 

childcare, June 30, July 14 and Aug 4.  Would you be willing to do childcare 

one of these Sundays?  All childcare providers need to read our Safe 

Sanctuaries Policy and have a background check. 

 

Bible classes offered on Hesston College’s campus: Lifelong learning is a 

goal of many individuals. Did you know Hesston encourages community 

members to enroll in Bible courses? We even have a discounted rate for 

senior citizen attenders. This coming fall semester we have opportunities to 

take two Bible classes on campus: Biblical Literature (at two different times) 

and Missional Leadership on Monday evenings. These classes will only be 

offered in person this semester. To learn more, visit hesston.edu/bible. If you 

are interested in enrolling in a course, contact Michele Hershberger at 

michele.hershberger@hesston.edu. 
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